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FRIDAY DEC. 22/23 

UPCOMING DATES:  
DEC.25-JAN.7 SCHOOL CLOSED
JAN.8 - FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL
JAN. 15 - BASKETBALL BEGINS
JAN. 18 PAC MEETING AT 6:30
JAN. 29 CARNAVAL BEGINS

THE GIFT GIVING EXTRAVAGANZA RAISED
OVER $940.00 FOR THE FOOD BANK

DONATIONS WERE COLLECTED THE MONTH OF
DECEMBER FOR THE FOOD BANK AND WERE
DROPPED OFF ON DEC.22/23. 

THE WINTER CONCERT ON THURSDAY
DEC.21/23 WAS VERY EXCITING.  THE
CHILDREN WERE DRESSED IN FORMAL
ATTIRE AND SOUNDED AMAZING.

THE STAFF AT COLLETTVILLE WISH
YOU ALL THE BEST THIS HOLIDAY
SEASON. 


